
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway          Term : Spring 2  2022 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic has been ‘Fairy Tales’ 

and we have read and explored many 

different stories this half term.  We read the 

story of the Gingerbread Man and had a 

go at making our own gingerbread men. 

We made our very own porridge and 

tasted it just like Goldilocks and we made 

some special three little pig cakes with pink 

icing. 

 

We have been practicing our 

independence skills through cooking and 

we choose our own fillings and then made 

a sandwich. 

 

When the weather was nice for that short 

time, we enjoyed time outside in the 

sunshine and made the most of taking our 

learning outside.  I hope that the sun will 

return after Easter and we will get to do this 

a bit more. 

 

Hydrotherapy has been a big hit this term 

and we are looking forward to trying the 

trampoline and rebound therapy next 

term. 
 
Everyone in Conway has worked hard this 

term and we are so very proud of 

everyone.  Have a lovely holiday from the 

Conway Team 

 
Dates to remember -  

Last day of term: Friday 8th April 

First day back: Monday 25th April 

May Day Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May 

 
                  
   
 


